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No S5 sec
H.P.Forest Department.

Dated Solanthe 2. 3. 272,

To
The Executive Engineer,
HPPWD, Division Solan, Distt. Solan

Subject: - Diversion of 4.7 ha. of forest land in favour of HPPWD for the
construction of Kiari to Khinna road Kms. 0/0 to 7/820, within the
jurisdiction of Solan Forest Division Distt. Solan, HP.

Sir,

Kindly refer to your office letter No. SDIWA-II/ dated 17.02.2023 on
the subject cited above,

In the above context, it is informed that on the perusal of the proposal
on online portal, it has come to notice that the observations have not been attended on online portal
and as well as hard copy. It is therefore, requested to attend the observation raised by Nodal Officer

accordingly. The case is returned herewith on the online portal to attend the observations.

Yours faithfully,

L’"\"D; Conservator of Forests
Solan, Forest Division, Solan



